
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

RMB General Manager Dave Moore Steps Down 

 

The Rice Marketing Board for the State of NSW (RMB) notes that Dave Moore will 

step down from his role as General Manger Strategy and Engagement. Dave has 

provided a productive link between the affairs of the Board and our stakeholder 

network during a particularly dynamic period in the 98-year tenure of the Board.  

While Dave’s last day with the RMB will be 30 May 2025, the Board is extremely 

grateful for Dave agreeing to provide consultant services to the Board in specific 

areas through to mid-October 2025. The Board wishes to convey their thanks to 

Dave for his efforts and his active approach to engagement and wish him the best 

in his new role.  

For further information contact Ms. Nyree Dunn, Board Secretary, 02 6953 3200 or 

email secretary@rmbnsw.org.au. 
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